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Brea Welcomes Grand Opening of Academy 831 
Brea Chamber to hold Ribbon Cutting on February 11th  

 
BREA, CA— Put on your blue suede shoes and dance with The Brea Chamber to the ribbon cutting of Brea’s hottest 

new dance studio Academy 831.  Join the Brea Chamber of Commerce and an assortment of its members as we 

welcome Academy 831 into the Brea business community. Beginning at 12:00 PM on Thursday February 11th, Brea 

Chamber members and local government officials will meet at 612 S Brea Blvd in Brea, CA for a stellar ribbon 

cutting. The occasion also doubles as a networking opportunity and a means to directly mix with the businesses 

and leaders that make Brea such a fantastic city.  

 

The Brea Chamber welcomes all members, city officials, media and the public to make this a memorable event for 

this new Brea community associate. The ribbon cutting event allows you to tour the new business, enjoy some 

light refreshments and mingle with the staff, as well as with fellow members of the Brea business community. 

 

About the Brea Chamber: 

The Brea Chamber of Commerce has been the voice of the business community since its founding in 1913. A 

strong, dynamic business community benefits everyone in north Orange County. The Brea Chamber connects local 

businesses, service organizations and all levels of government to create an environment where people want to live, 

work and play. 

 

The Brea Chamber of Commerce has been connecting business with opportunity for over 100 years. For more 

information, please call the Chamber office at (714) 529-3660 or visit www.BreaChamber.com. 
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